
2016. 9. 26 

Dear Exchange Students(Or Ambassadors) 

 

HELP NEEDED!  URGENT! 

GET INFO ABOUT JAPAN IN RETURN! 

International Cultural Exchange Program 

@ Kyoto Girls’ Junior High School 

 

  We hope you are enjoying your stay here in Japan. 

 

  We would like your help at our special lessons at school.  In return, I think our students 

will be able to give you some useful information about Japan and the Japanese language. 

 

Date: November 2 (Wednesday) 

Time: 8:00-12:40 

      (The actual lesson starts at 8:40, and ends at 12:30.  We need extra time for the 

final meeting.) 

Place: Kyoto Girls’ High School 

   〒６０５－８５０１  

17 Kitahiyoshi-cho, Imakumano, Higashiyama-Ku, Kyoto City 

tel.０７５－５３１－７３６１ 

Contents: English conversation about each other’s culture and language 

How Much You Will Get For The Lesson: 

      ¥8,000 yen(including transportation and lunch) 

※You have to pay the transportation fare and the lunch yourself.) 

Qualification: People who are good at speaking and listening English 

Application: Send your YES reply by 13:00 October 19  

by email at my address below. 

            Include the following information. 

            (1) what country you are from 

            (2) how long you have been staying in Japan 

            (3) your address in Japan 

            (4) your full name 

            (5) your email address or the info about how we can contact you 

 

Kyoto Junior High School 

English Department 

Naoki Inoue 

JZB02630@nifty.com 

(Please be careful with this personal information.) 


